
 
From: Tracy Rosenberg  
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 8:55 AM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL 19-003
 
Dear PUC Commissioners and Staff,
I am writing to voice my opposition to the waiver request of Crowned Ridge Wind. Crowned Ridge
Wind is not in compliance with the permit issued by the PUC.  Crowned Ridge had plenty of time to
have noise canceling devices on the turbine blades if they had been competent. This is not due to
weather, rather due to the recklessness and disorganized fashion by which Crowned Ridge installs
wind factory farms. The public has never been, nor will ever be, this corporation’s concern. Instead
greed, inaccuracies of promises, and sloppy work is the theme. I request that the
commission enforce every provision in the permit. To do otherwise sets a dangerous precedent that
rules and agreements, that process and decisions aren’t enforceable, and that our commissioners
can be manipulated and steered by corporate interests, not the interests of the community
population. 
Sincerely,
Tracy Rosenberg

Marvin, SD 57251
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